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 ����   Council Meeting Minutes   ���� 

October 10, 2017 
 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 by NMCA Vice President Mark Logsdon. 
Present:  Mark Logsdon, Steve & Jean Haydu, Bob & Maggi Kitts, Celeste English, and Ron Scott 
 
Treasurer’s  Report (Celeste English): 

Checking  Account: $2,980.81  -  Saving’s Account:    $1,106.95 
 
Governor NCCC (Ron Scott): 

Ron reminded us of Thunder Vette Set’s Weekend in Sierra Vista, AZ, November 3-5, and 
their annual gala event held in January 13-15, 2018. 

  
NCM Representative (Bob Kitts): 

Bob said a brick had been purchased for Brenda Bunting at the museum, showed us a picture 
of it, and will send a picture with letter to Marcus Bunting.  Additionally, he spoke about the 
acre of land being purchased by the club.  A discussion occurred regarding the time frame, 
balance remaining, etc.; we have almost reached our goal.  Bob plans to speak about the 
“acre-of-land” issue at the October meeting.  

 
Open Discussion: 

It was suggested that we get in touch with Rio Grande Corvette Club to see if they would like 
to merge with NMCA.  They will also be invited to attend our Holiday Banquet at Black Angus 
on December 2.  Maggi Kitts will get in touch with Sherry Maples.   
 
NMCA is missing some club banners.   Steve has one from Scotty’s.  Whereabouts of others 
unknown--will have to check with members for information. 

 
Celeste suggested we send out an e-mail to all members for volunteers to take an office 
position next year and have them respond to the e-mail which position they would accept. 

 
Our charity for this year is a South Valley police or sheriff station to give stuffed animals for of-
ficers to have in their vehicles for children in crisis situations.  Need to get all information from 
Mary Mleczko (which station; size and kind of stuffed toy, etc.)  Also discussed helping a 
family in need…need to find a deserving family. 
 

Celeste English will check on reservations at Plum Café for dinner after October Friday meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,    
    Jean Haydu    Jean Haydu    Jean Haydu    Jean Haydu    
     Jean Haydu 



Corvette Excitement Since 1962 

 

October 20, 2017 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 
 
Welcome a visitor Antonia---owns a Red C6 grand  sport 
Welcome Phil Ellison---Webmaster Thank you for all your hard work! 
Treasurer--Report--Celeste English 
Checking acct. $3,250.81   
Savings acct.---$1,106.81 
Renewed PO Box for the year---$112.00 
The board agreed to send $500.00 towards the acre  We now owe a total of $500.00 to finish paying 
it off. 
 You will not receive new a member ship membership card this year. You will have to print your own 
card when you renew for the year. If you have a problem you can contact Ron and he said he would 
be able to help the members. 
Governor---Ron Scott-- November 3-5 Thunder Vette Set Weekend Sierra Vista, AZ 
any one interested in going please contact Ron @ RScottT1@aol.com  
You will have to obtain   
Regional Gala is in January Sierra Vista contact Scott for info  
 
Museum---Bob Kitts--- There are lots of activities at the Museum,  Corvette Driving school, High  
performance course, They also raffle off corvettes and you have a good chance to win because they 
sell limited tickets.  
 
Bob also told the club we are the oldest club in the Nation. Started in 1962, we are in the 55th year 
 
Activities---Maggi Kitts-- Next activity Nov 11, 2017--Telephone Museum tour, 110 Fourth Street NW 
and lunch more info to follow. 
 
November 7,2017 Council Meeting 6:30 
                 17, 2017 General Meeting elections and Person of the month 
                  18,2017 R.S.V.P. Celeste about holiday party cefromabq@gmail.com 
 
December 2, 2017--- 5:45  NMCA Holiday Banquet at Black Angus Steakhouse bring stuffed  
animals for the police vehicles and if you wish a wrapped White Elephant gift Celeste will give us 
more details as the time gets closer. 
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* * * continued * * * 



October 20, 2017 
 
 
This year the club as decided to donate stuffed animals to the police department so they can give a 
child a stuffed animal when they are in crises.  The police department said that the stuffed animal 
clams the child down while they are trying to get things in order.  They would appreciate a medium 
size stuffed animal.  They are very grateful for these donations. 
 
Please remember to pay your dues-----NMCA--- PO Box 91355, Alb. NM 87119-1355 
 
Single $45, Couple $60, includes NCCC 
Social member Single $17, Couple $20-- does not own a corvette but welcome 
 
We need people for Treasurer and Secretary for up and coming year. 
Bob Kitts, will be nominated for President and Mike Smith for VP   
We would appreciate the membership to think about helping out with taking the offices  

Respectfully submitted,    
    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    
     Gerri Lepore 
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